
VETERANS OF FOREIGN WARS OF THE UNITED STATES AUXILIARY DEPARTMENT OF NEW YORK 

 

 

          October 15, 2022 

Subject: Healthy Auxiliary Tool Kit 

Dear Auxiliary President: 

The purpose of this letter is to provide you, as Auxiliary President, the Healthy Auxiliary Tool Kit 
information.  The documents in this Tool Kit are designed to aid you in strengthening your Auxiliary for 
the 2022-2023 Auxiliary Year. 

The following documents are enclosed for your review. Please share this information with your 
members at an Auxiliary meeting. 

a. Auxiliary Meeting Checklist-What the Auxiliary Presidents Needs for a Meeting 
b. R U Healthy?-Auxiliary to-Do’s and Deadlines 
c. Auxiliary Meeting Challenges and Solutions 
d. VFW Auxiliary Good Job Certificate 

Auxiliary Meeting Challenges and Solution s is an informational document. Please present this document 
at a meeting. The VFW Auxiliary Good Job Certificate may be copied for distribution to your Auxiliary 
members.  This is a great way to say Thank You. 

As your Department Chief of Staff, I would like you to complete the R U Healthy Auxiliary To-Dos and 
Deadlines checklist and return to me no later than May 15, 2023. 

Please contact me if you have any questions. 

Loyally, 

 

Marianne McLane-Department Chief of Staff 
3550 Deer River Rd 
Carthage, NY 13619 
315-286-2683 
Mari.mclane1@gmail.com 


